
 

Date: May, 2022 

Design Change of Aluminum Disk Handwheel HDA/HDA-N 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope you are doing well and appreciate your constant business support of NBK. 
Our Aluminum Disk Handwheel HDA/HDA-N specifications will be changed as follows. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
[Details of Change] 
Specifications will be changed to further improve quality. 
The surface of the rim around the outer circumference will be made smoother, and the outside diameter 
dimension (D) will be changed as follows. 
 
■ Appearance (1 Part Number Excerpt) 

Before Change After Change 

  
 
■ External Dimensions 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Part Number Before Change After Change 
HDA-80 
HDA-80-N 

82 80 

HDA-100 
HDA-100-N 

103 100 

HDA-125 
HDA-125-N 

128 125 

HDA-160 
HDA-160-N 

164 160 

HDA-200 
HDA-200-N 

204 200 



 

[Change Effective Period] 
The new versions will be shipped as soon as our stock in Japan of the existing specifications model runs 
out. 
Note that we do not offer returns/exchanges because of this specification change. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at info.us@nbk1560.com, if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
Hiroki Goto 
Engineering Manager 
NBK America LLC 
307 East Church Road, Suite 7, 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 
www.nbk1560.com 
Tel: +1(484)-685-7500 
Fax: +1(484)-685-7600 
Email: info.us@nbk1560.com 
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